
Upcoming Events 

April 20th: 

God’s Storehouse 7-8:30 am 

April 2024 Edition 

April 16th: 

Women’s Ministry Meeting 

10:30 am—noon 

April 11-13th:  

Women’s Mentone Trip 

FBC  

Hayden  

April 7th:  

• Men’s Breakfast 

7 am in the fellowship hall 

• STOMP kids sing 

Welcome!!  
to Jared King who has recently joined 

our staff as the new  

Family & Student Ministry Coordinator.  

Family & Student Pastor News 

April 28th: 

Kids join us for worship 

My wife, Jennifer and I are high school 
sweethearts and first met in 1998. We 
have been married since 2006 and have 
lived in the Hayden community since 
2007. We are blessed to be the parents of 
three children, Levi, Ethan, and Robbin. I  
accepted the call to join the staff in 2024 
as Student Ministries Coordinator. Our 
family is excited to serve the students of 
Hayden and the surrounding communities.  

2024 Graduate recognition 
Graduate Recognition Sunday will be on May 19th during our 

morning worship service. Pick up your Graduate Recognition 

Form in the sanctuary foyer or in the welcome center. Return 

the form to Bro. Jim and submit up to 5 photos to  

office@fbchayden.com by Wednesday, April 30th.  

*Questions? Contact Bro. Jim at 

jim@fbchayden.com 
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The next meeting is on Tues, Apr 16th 

at 10:30 am in the fellowship hall.  

FBCH Kid’s Corner 

The kids will sing Sun, April 7th. 

Rehearsal is every Wed @ 6 pm In 2023, we started with a balance of 

$1,284,746.46 
 

Our new loan balance as of Mar, 2024 

$1,011,288.01 

God has blessed FBCH by providing 

all we needed to construct the  

Welcome Center. Continue to give as 

you feel led and are able, and ask 

God to help us to pay off this debt.  

Project Eternity is our missions fund, and it is 
used to support local and foreign missions. 
This fund is currently running low. Please pray 
and give as you feel led by marking the 
“Project Eternity” option on your offering  
envelope. The chart below shows how the 
funds are distributed. 

Women of Joy 2024 
The Women’s Group is heading back to WOJ Oct 10-13th 

in Pigeon Forge, TN. We reserved 22 spots. Registration 

forms are in the foyer of the sanctuary. A $120 non-

refundable deposit is required to reserve your place and the 

total  cost is $265. You can also scan the QR Code to  

register and to pay.  

 

 

*Questions?  

Contact Lisa Smith 205-514-2408 

We will start planning a monthly Baptism  

Sunday. If you have never been baptized and 

you feel led to follow-through with Believers 

Baptism, let Bro. Keith or Bro. Jim know. 

Want to go to the beach? VBS 

Jun 2-6. Volunteers are needed 

for recreation, assistant rotation 

leaders, K-6th grade crafts, and 

security. Kickoff is Sun, Jun 2nd 

at 5 pm. Mon-Thurs 9 am-12 & 

Family Night is at 6 pm on 

Thurs night. Sign up in the foyer 

or contact Marti. 

This month’s service project is to  

collect snacks and goodies for our  

first responders. 

Suggested Items: 

Individual bags of chips, cookies, 

peanuts, cheese/peanut butter 

crackers, doughnuts, candy bars, & 

beef sticks. 


